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NEW EUROPEAN CHAPTER
OF GRAND SLAM CLUB/OVIS
TO BE LAUNCHED!

Our member Ruben Velatta of Italy
petitioned the GSCO board of directors
with a request to organize a GSCO
European Chapter. At the May 2010
GSCO board meeting, this request was
discussed and a unanimous vote taken
to grant Ruben’s petition. Since that
time, Ruben and
his group have
been working on
bylaws and organi-
zational structure.
They have devel-
oped a new logo,
and it has been approved by GSCO.
You will see it here.

Any of our European or Asian mem-
bers should feel free to contact Ruben
to get involved. His email address is
ruben.velatta@velattagroup.com.
GSCO is excited about this exciting
possibility for growth in Europe and
nearby parts of Asia!
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